Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 2, 2023, 2:00 p.m. EDT

PLACE: WEBINAR: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6112264737973855072

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a public webinar of interested stakeholders to discuss the Lower St. Johns River Main Stem Basin Management Action Plan (BMAP). The BMAP is the means for implementation of the adopted nutrient-related Total Maximum Daily Loads (TMDLs). The primary purpose of this meeting is to provide the annual update on the adopted BMAP. The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and comment during the meeting by utilizing the following link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6112264737973855072

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Johna.J.Costantino@FloridaDEP.gov

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Johna Costantino at (850) 245-7508. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
